
The Hillsboro Community School District fosters a student-centered culture with high 
expectations for each student to reach his or her full potential. 

 

David E. Powell, Superintendent   dpowell@hillsboroschools.net 

 
COVID Update Message to Parents and Employees  

 
Monday, February 1, 2021 

 
1:00 p.m. 

 
Quarantines Drop Slightly 

 
A fourth grade teacher has tested positive for COVID.  This resulted in one entire class of 19 students 
being quarantined.  Despite this setback, the District quarantine list has fallen to 107 today, after 
averaging 115 last week and 150 the week before.   
 
We are committed to providing our students and staff with a safe and healthy environment. Thank 
you for your understanding and ongoing cooperation with our COVID prevention policies and 
procedures as we work to help protect our students, staff, and families. For any questions or 
concerns, please contact us at (217) 532-2942.  
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